
 

Year 2: 

Where 

the 

Wild 

Things 

Are 

 

Year 2 have been studying Where The Wild Things Are.  At Forest School they have used 

tools and natural resources to make miniature boats or rafts to sail across our pond.  They 

have also been to Furzefield Wood to enjoy a ‘wild rumpus’. 

Following their theatre trip to see Mr. Bloom, reception 

chidlren have been preparing vegetable beds and sowing 

seeds.  We have sowed broad bean and carrot seeds and 

watching them germinate inside ready to plant out after 

Easter.  We have planted seed potatoes.   

Years 5 and 6 have been enjoying Forest School with 

Miss Hutchings: desgning and making a water station using string, scissors and a plastic water 

bottle; creating a birds eye representation of the Forest School area 

and making human skeletons out of natural materials.  All of these 

activities focussed on working as a team to solve problems. 
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